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 AMA Credit: The University of Utah School of Medicine designates this live activity for a maximum of 11.50 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™. Physicians should
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Friday June 18th & Saturday June19th

For More Information Contact: Courtney Doane at 801-581-8471 or  courtney.doane@hsc.utah.edu



DETAILS: 

In the interest of the health and safety of our healthcare practitioners,

including our members, supporters, staff, vendors and volunteers.

The Utah Otolaryngology Update Council has determined the most

responsible decision is to move The 26th Annual Utah

Otolaryngology Update to a virtual meeting. We have carefully

considered various options and feel this is the best choice to

continue providing educational and networking opportunities

during this time. 

Our conference will be held Friday June 18 & Saturday June 19
and in order accommodate busy schedules we are allowing 90 days
of on- demand access. Please see attachment included on this

email to view our program. This year's conference we are providing a

discounted rate of $150 for a MD and $100 for a Non-MD/Retiree. 

To register please visit:
 https://umarket.utah.edu/um2/otoupdate/productlist.php

Again, if you have any questions or concerns. Please contact our

Course Coordinator Courtney Doane at (801)581-8471 or via email at

Courtney.Doane@hsc.utah.edu.

Thank you again for your interest in our conference and we look

forward to connecting in-person as soon as circumstances permit.

Stay well.  
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